
  
   

 
 
 
Dear Festival Sponsor,      March  2023 

 We are writing to extend our gratitude for your continuous support of our Annual Greek 
Heritage Festivals.  We again invite you to become a Festival Sponsor of this year’s four-day 
Greek Festival to be held on Thursday, June 8th through Sunday, June 11th on our Church 
grounds.  If you are new to our mailing list, we hope you will participate in this wonderful 
community event attended by thousands of Monmouth County residents. 

As we look forward to our community coming together again, we are stillfaced with other 
challenges. The planning of these events are always difficult to coordinate with many moving 
parts, and with current shortages and increases in costs, we have more concerns. The recent 
shortages have caused prices to increase by up to 25%. Your help is needed even more to 
support our community’s efforts.  

As a Festival Sponsor, you will have the opportunity of being recognized in several ways:  Your 
business, organization or family name will be recognized depending on which level of 
sponsorship you choose.  

 Sponsorship of a booth with a large banner that you supply or artwork provided   
 Appearing on our kimisis.com / www.greekfestivalholmdel.com websites 
 Listing in the Festival Program which is distributed to all who attend the festival 
 Free Festival admission tickets for family and friends.   

Our Festival, which offers delicious pastries, cooking demonstrations, traditional Greek folk 
dancing, entertainment, games, and rides allows us to share a taste of our proud Greek heritage 
with the community. Through your sponsorship, we raise funds for the continuing of our Church 
operations and ministries. These services include giving to the poor, supporting families in need, 
supplying the food pantry, providing bereavement services, and hosting local youth groups in our 
gymnasium. 

We look forward to receiving your completed Sponsorship Form (enclosed) for our Festival. 
Please return it to our Church Office at 20 Hillcrest Road, Holmdel, NJ 07733. If you have any 
questions, please call the Church Office at 732-739-1515 from 10:00am - 3:00pm, Monday - 
Thursday or email the Festival Committee at kimisisfestival@gmail.com 

We thank you for your support and look forward to working with you.  
 
In His Service, 
 
Rev. Prot. Panagiotis Lekkas 
Presiding Priest 
frpanagiotis@kimisis.com 
201-707-0091   

 
KIMISIS  TIS  THEOTOKOU  GREEK  ORTHODOX  CHURCH  
ΕΛΛΗΝΟΡΘΟΔΟΞΟΣ ΝΑΟΣ ΤΗΣ ΚΟΙΜΗΣΕΩΣ ΤΗΣ ΘΕΟΤΟΚΟΥ 

REVEREND ECONOMOS PANAGIOTIS LEKKAS  
PRESIDING PRIEST 

http://kimisis.com/
http://www.greekfestivalholmdel.com/
mailto:kimisisfestival@gmail.com
mailto:frpanagiotis@kimisis.com

